
Just letting everyone know that the group campsite at Blomidon has been booked for the weekend of
August 1st through the 4th for around 20 people. So if you care, you should make sure you can get
that Friday (August 1st) off.

If you don't know what I'm talking about, you may want to reference the previous article that was
posted on this subject. Also, you should let us know that you intend to be there, so we can make
different arrangements if need be.
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